
             

             

             

             

             

            

December 3, 2013 

 

 

Via International Bureau Filing System 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of the Secretary 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

 Re:  Section 63.21(h) Notification 

  DTR Holdings LLC/International Section 214 authorization, File No. ITC-214-  

  19990330-00206 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. §63.21(h) of the Commission’s rules, DTR Holdings LLC (hereinafter “DTR”), by 

undersigned counsel, hereby provides notice to the Federal Communications Commission regarding the 

provision of international service by DTR through its wholly-owned subsidiary Innovative Long 

Distance, Inc. (“ILD”).  

 

Specifically, DTR is the licensee of record for the international Section 214 authorization with File No. 

ITC-214-19990330-00206.
1
  ILD is a wholly-owned subsidiary of DTR. ILD’s place of legal organization 

is the U.S. Virgin Islands. ILD provides international service pursuant to the international Section 214 

authorization held by its parent company DTR. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact the undersigned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Nathania Bates 

Nathania Bates, Esq. 

Vice President, Legal Affairs 

O: (340) 712-5049 

F:  (340) 692-5900 

Email:  nathania.bates@innovativevi.net 
 

                                                           
1 On May 19, 2009 application to effectuate the sale of Innovative Communications Corporation (hereinafter 

“ICC”) to National Rural Utilities Cooperative Finance Corporation asked for consent to assign this authorization 

from ICC to DTR Holdings, LLC.   The FCC subsequently granted this request.   
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